
 

Gainsborough Primary and Nursery School 
Belgrave Road, Crewe, Cheshire CW2 7NH 

 01270 685328 
                                                  www.gainsborough.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                    Head of Schools:  Miss N Hough 
 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

I am pleased to confirm that your child has been selected to represent Gainsborough in a Dodgeball 

competition. The competition is scheduled to take place on Wednesday 24th January 2018, and will be held 

at Sir William Stanier. The competition is due to start at 2.15pm and will finish at approximately 4.30pm. 

 

Your child will be taken to the competition directly from school. However, we will not be returning to 

school after the event. You will therefore need to pick your child up from Sir William Stanier at 4.30pm. 

 

Please make sure your child has their full Gainsborough PE kit in school, their water bottle, a healthy snack 

for during the event and their coat. 

 

If you are happy for your child to take part in this event then please fill in the permission slip, including the 

home time arrangements, and return to school no later than January 15th 2018.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Garside. 

PE Co-ordinator.  

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dodgeball Competition 

Sir William Stanier – Wednesday 24th January 2018 (2.15-4.30pm) 

 

I give permission for ________________ in class _____ to play in the Dodgeball competition. 

I will collect my child from Sir William Stanier at 4.30pm: 

 

 

My child has asthma/inhaler:  

 

My child can be photographed:  

 

Emergency contact number: …………………………………………. 

 

Signature: ……………………………………………………………………… 

       

 

 


